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Committee Chair Jim Newman called the meeting to order at 12:05 p.m.  

 

In attendance 

Committee Chair Jim Newman, Committee Member Cindy Mitchell, Committee Member Marie Larsen, 

Chief Ben Retmier, Administrative Assistant Allison Graczykowski 

 
  

Approval of December 8th and December 20th meeting minutes. 

Committee Member Marie Larsen motioned to approve the December 6th and 20th meeting Minutes and 

Committee Chair Jim Newman seconded the motion: 

Jim Newman – aye 

Marie Larsen – aye 

Cindy Mitchell - aye 

• Old Business 

• New Business 

Time will be reserved for topics the chair did not reasonably anticipate.  

• TTA Chief report  

Chief Retmier shared that there 423 calls in calendar year 2023 and 401 calls in calendar year 2022.  

 

• Comstar Update  

Allison shared that collections continue to go well. 

mailto:ttemschief@Vineyard.net


 

 

• Next Meeting Date  

The next Committee Meeting will be February 7, 2024. Committee Chair Jim Newman motioned to adjourn 

the meeting at 12:27 pm and Committee Member Marie Larsen seconded the motion. 

1. Marie Larsen – aye 

2. Cindy Mitchell – aye 

3. Jim Newman - aye 

 

  

 

Prepared by:  ____________________________________________ 

                      Allison Graczykowski Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


